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Lippes Mathias Wexler Friedman LLP Completes Merger on
Behalf of CannonDesign

November 10, 2017 | PRESS RELEASES
BUFFALO, NY — On behalf of its client, CannonDesign, Lippes Mathias Wexler Friedman LLP recently completed
the merger of Denver-based Bennett Wagner Grody Architects. Terms of the deal were not disclosed.

Lippes Mathias Wexler Friedman attorneys Brendan J. Rich, Sarah H. Brennan and Elise M. DeRose handled the
transaction on behalf of CannonDesign. The mergers and acquisitions practice team at Lippes Mathias Wexler
Friedman regularly counsels various entities and investment groups on multimillion dollar stock and asset
purchases, mergers and divestitures.

Founded more than 100 years ago, CannonDesign is an integrated global design firm that unites a dynamic team of
architects, engineers, industry experts and builders driven by a singular goal — to help solve clients’ and society’s
greatest challenges.
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